
   

  

April 2024 

Bonjour ECME Families, 
  
We hope that you had a great spring break. 
We hope that everyone is refreshed and ready for a busy Spring season.  
  
April is a bit different this year as the transition between the second and third terms 
will happen at the end of the month. This just gives teachers an opportunity to finish a 
few more academics before May. Student Reports will be updated on spaces, and the 
student learner papers will be sent out on April 29th.  
  
This year, Morrison school community has celebrated diversity through posters and 
class presentations for various occasions such as St. Patrick's Day, Easter, Women's 
History Month, and Ramadan, thanks to the hard work of our Diversity & Inclusion Club. 
The purpose of the diversity and inclusion club is to allow people to be their true, 
unique selves and to celebrate diversity in our school to ensure that every student, 
family member, and staff feels safe, represented and welcomed in our building. We 
promote kindness, empathy, and inclusion for all students by recognizing and 
celebrating all the various months.  
  
As April is Sikh Heritage Month, we would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge 
and celebrate the Sikh community. If you are a part of our Sikh community and would 
like to share more about your culture and heritage with us, please do not hesitate to 
contact us.  
  
We would like to bring to your attention that next month is Pride Month, and we want 
to acknowledge the 2SLGTBQ+ community. If you want to support diversity and 
inclusion at home, please check out the link below. We have a wide range of books 
available at the library, and parents/guardians are welcome to come before and after 
school to borrow them. 
https://www.sogieducation.org/ 

  
This month, our grade 4, 5 and 6 students will be preparing for track and field. We want 
to thank our grade 4-6 teachers for coaching.  
  
Again welcome back, we are excited for our last term.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
ECME Admin 

Ecole Christine Morrison Elementary 
32611 McRae Avenue, Mission, BC V2V 2L8 P: 604.826.6528 F: 604.826.9175 

 

Upcoming dates: 

 
 
Monday, April 01 – 
Easter Monday. 
Tuesday, April 02 – 
Holiday. 
 
Wednesday, April 03 
– School reopens 
after Spring 
Break/Easter. 
 
Friday, April 19 – Silly 
Sock Day. Non 
instructional ½ day 
(assessment/evaluati
on). 
 
May 6 to 16 – 
Rollerblading. 
 
Friday, May 17 – Non 
instructional day 
(ProD). 
 
Monday, May 20 – 
Victoria Day. 
 
Wednesday, May 22 
– Welcome to 
Kindergarten. 
 
Friday, May 31 – 
Career Day (dress like 
someone at work). 
 
Thursday, June 6 – 
Good Medicine Song. 
 
Friday, June 21 – 
National Indigenous 
People Day. 
 
Thursday, June 27 – 
Beach Day (you can 
wear short, t-shirts, 
hats, sandals, flip 
flops, sunglasses, 
beach towels) 
Last day for all 
students. 
 
 

https://www.sogieducation.org/

